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Dear Editor of Journal of Serbian Chemical Society,

I have the pleasure to submit to your attention the paper entitled
 “Design, synthesis and antimycobacterial evaluation of some new azaheterocycles with 4,7-phenanthroline skeleton. Part VI” 
by 
Cristina Maria Al Matarneh, Catalina-Ionica Ciobanu, Ionel I. Mangalagiu and Ramona Danac, addressing you the request of considering it for publication in Journal of Serbian Chemical Society.
The paper presents new, interesting results regarding synthesis, structure and antimycobacterial evaluation of new monoquaternary salts with 4,7-phenanthrolin-4-ium skeleton and was elaborated according to the requirements for authors mentioned in the journal.
At the same time, on behalf of all authors, I declare that the manuscript is original and was written by the stated authors, who are both aware of its content and approve its submission. Besides, the present paper has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. Also, no conflict of interest exists. If accepted, this paper will not be published elsewhere in any form and language without written consent of the publisher.
As suggestion for reviewing our article, we propose:
Prof. dr. Ion Neda, Technical University of Braunschweig, email: i.neda@tu-bs.de
Dr. Sobri M. Gomha, Faculty of Science, Cairo University, email: s.m.gomha@hotmail.com
Prof. dr. Rodica Dinica, Dunarea de Jos University of Galati, Department of Chemistry, Physics, and Environment, email: rodicad@ugal.ro
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Sincerely yours,
Dr. Ramona Danac

